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WHAT TO EXPECT NEXT WEEK
The Learning Center courtyard work will continue with the fence stem wall being formed 
and poured.  The remaining sidewalk and curb work for the project will also be completed.  
Light pole work will be done in the Learning Center parking lot in preparation for the new 
poles.  

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES
Road widening near the Kilkich Administration building was completed as well as the 
hydroseeding in front of the building. The cranberry bogs were also hydroseeded. The new 
fence footing for the Learning Center courtyard concrete was poured and topsoil work 
continued.  
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ROAD CLOSURES & DETOURS
On Monday, October 30th, Kyle Electric will be removing the existing light poles and 
bases in the Learning Center parking lot.  Several spaces will be coned off for safety 
during this time.  Please be cautious in the area during this time or make arrangements 
to park in another area.

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION EFFORTS
The environmental controls are being monitored throughout each day by the contractor, 
PMO and NRO staff.  The roadways are swept and cleaned each Friday before the 
weekend.  

FURTHER OUT
The project is mostly wrapped up next week with topsoil and hydroseeding of the 
remaining areas rounding out the following week.  There are two longer lead items that 
will finish in the coming months.  First, the new light poles for the Learning Center 
parking lot are still about five weeks out.  The contractor will return once they are 
delivered to install them.  The other long lead item is the fence that will be installed on 
top of the stem wall in the Learning Center courtyard.  The fence should arrive for 
installation in early 2024.

Hopes are that the striping 
contractor has availability to 
finish the roadway striping.  If 
they are able, there may be 
intermittent closures of the 
roadways during installation.  

PROGRESS PHOTOS: 
This page: Hydroseeding of the 
Kilkich Administration Building 
grassy area.

Next page: New sidewalks, 
curbs, and gutters up and 
down Miluk Drive near Cape 
Arago Highway. 
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SIGN UP FOR UPDATES
We strongly encourage you to sign 
up for Construction Updates 
through Nixle! 
TEXT keyword “BUILD“ to  888777. 

WANT MORE?
Interested in more photos? Want 
to see past updates?  Check out 
the “Projects” tab on the Coquille 
Indian Tribe website. 
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